
 

 

 
 

Minutes of CTPO Meeting 
March 6, 2018 

 
Present at Meeting: Chad Davidson, Julie Ann Robinson, Carol Currie, Beth Bezark, 
Jeannie Chang, Sheila Czajka, Nancy Frese, Robyn Glaubinger, Shana Glazer, Barb 
Harris, Cheri Kates, Melissa Levine, Heather MacDonald, Tracy Meyer, Meghan 
Rosenfeld, Dana Salzer, Bonnie Schoenberg, Laurie Shults, Nancy Treleven, Liz 
Vasilijevic, Alison Whitlock, Debbie Wilensky, James Williams  
 

 Mattress fundraiser presentation by Susan Dunat of Custom Fundraising Solutions 
(CFS) 

• Sale is April 7, 2018, 10:00 A.M. to 5:00 P.m. in the GBN cafeteria  

• Please put up yard signs and posters in mid to late March 

• Fundraiser works best when people are talking about it to promote it 

• CFS has a partnership with Mattress Firm - they sell name brand mattresses - 
prices start at $199 

• CTPO will get $7.00 for each pillow or mattress protector sold (if purchased with 
a mattress) 

• Delivery is $59; price rises to $79 for delivery and set up; purchaser can also pick 
up for free at warehouse in Burr Ridge 

 
 Welcome 

• Sheila Czajka and guest attended for mattress presentation   
 

 Updates 

• Chaperones needed for Glenbrook Music Festival on Sunday, March 11, 2018 
 

 Nominating Committee 

•••• Will be meeting tonight after general meeting  
 
 
 



 

 

 Report from Chad Davidson, Julie Ann Robinson 

•••• Chad Davidson 
  Musical rehearsals began today 
  Rehearsal for Glenbrook Music Festival is Thursday, Friday and Saturday 
  Choir Tour to Los Angeles will be open to all choir levels and inducted  
   thespians; trip is in January during semester break  
  Choir singing valentines fundraiser for raised $890 for Lacey’s Legacy 
 

•••• Julie Ann Robinson 
  GI public performance will be Friday, March 16, 2018, at 7:00 P.M. 
  Sectionals competition is on March 17, 2018, at 9:40 A.M. at Reavis High  
   School in Burbank 
  Musical has been cast with 84 students; 150 auditioned  
  CREW MEMBERS ARE NEEDED - IF INTERESTED PLEASE CONTACT  
   JOEL 
  Ms. Robinson is planning to be at school until the week after Spring  
   Break; Mr. Moranto will then take over as director of Little   
   Mermaid 
  Tickets on sale to public March 12th 
  

 Membership 

• Nothing to report 
 

 Financial Report 

• Tracy Meyer gave report: Account balance is $34,426.19 of which $11,061.14 is 
 FPP funds  

 
 Fundraising  

• Mattress Sale - see above 

• Open Mic Night scheduled for May 11, 2018 

• CTPO netted $175 at Meatheads fundraiser 

• We have many checkbooks remaining; price has been reduced to $20 but no FPPs 
will be awarded for purchasing at reduced price 

 
 Minutes from February Meeting 

•••• Alison Whitlock made a motion to approve the February 2018 minutes;  Lorna 
Cohen seconded the motion 

• Minutes were unanimously approved 
 

 Marketing and Communication 

• Please continue to send pictures to Ellen Westel and post on Facebook 
 
 



 

 

 Wardrobe 

• All choir dresses and suits should be altered  
 

 Concessions 

•••• CTPO made a gross profit of approximately $1600 at V Show concession sale 
 

 Show Meals 

• To be determined 
 

 Banquets 

•••• We need volunteers to help with decorations 

•••• Both banquets will be held at Allgauer’ 
 

 Scholarship and FPP 

•••• Application for CTPO scholarships will be available after spring break 

•••• FPPs are available for many uses including choir trip 

 
Meeting was adjourned at 6:55 P.M. 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
Bonnie Schoenberg 
Recording Secretary 
 
 


